
 

 

 

 

20th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know, schools are currently planning for widening provision to allow pupils in 

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 to return to school.  

 

The government's ambition is to start this from early June, subject to various criteria 

being met. 

 

Following my letter sent on Monday outlining the steps we will take to lessen the risks 

from COVID-19 if we reopen the school to more children, it would now be very 

helpful to know if you intend to send your child to school. 

 

 

I am asking parents of pupils in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 to complete 

the following survey by 9.00am on Friday 22 May.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHPS-re-opening-attendance 

 

 

 

Please note that pupils categorised as vulnerable or who have critical worker 

parents in Years 2-5 continue to be able to attend school, in our emergency 

provision. Registration for this can be arranged via the main school office: 

GHPSoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

As I have said before it is unlikely, we will be open for pupils on the 1st June, our 

intention is to gradually welcome pupils back in a staggered way when conditions 

are right both nationally and locally.  

Please remember all of our letters can be found on our website here: 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Parent+Letters&pid=196 

Thank you again for your patience and continuing positive words of 

encouragement, they really do help!  

Kind regards,  

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 
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